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March 9, 2015

Dear Representative Tarr:

I am writing as a grandparent/concerned citizen regarding HB92 and the

labeling of GMO foods in Alaska. I really would like to see this bill passed

since I believe we have a right to know exactly what is in our foods. The

health of our families both present and future and the health of America

depend on it. Since GMO foods were introduced it seems people’s digestive

issues have risen dramatically, so you realLy have to wonder when these

companies say GMO’s are safe, but unwilling to label the product, what are

they really hiding from the public.

Currently right now the big corporations like Monsanto, Dow chemicals, Koch

Brothers, oil companies (I could go on) have no interest in the health of

America, but how much money they can make without considering the
damage it is currently doing to our country/planet.

My husband and I fully support this bill and would like to see it passed so we

know exactly what ingredients are in the foods that are currently being eaten
by us the American public.

Together, we can succeed in defending justice, democracy, and our right to
know.

Sincerely,

Diana L. Stevens


